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May 28, 2020
Issue Number: 981

Discontinuation Notice of 3M™ Textool™ Open Top, BGA Test &
Burn-In Sockets 1.27mm pitch

To Our 3M Authorized Distributors:
With certain manufacturing tooling rapidly approaching end of life, 3M has decided to
discontinue the 3M Textool 1.27mm pitch, Open Top, BGA Test & Burn-in

Sockets. Since the manufacturing is reaching end of life, there will be no suggested
replacement for these products.

Part Number to be discontinued
2XXX-92XX-XX-XXXX

What actions and impact will this have on purchase orders?

3M is offering a non-cancelable last time buy (LTB) to customers of record for this
product. All orders for a LTB must be received by 3M by July 31, 2020. 3M reserves the
right to limit LTB quantities based on capability of manufacturing tooling availability,
raw material availability or the current inventory is exhausted.

If you have questions related to this notice, please contact your 3M Sales
Representative or Customer Service Representative who will be pleased to help you.

Thank you for your understanding and continued partnership with 3M.
Sincerely,

Brent Gossett
Channel Operations
3M Interconnect Products



